
Central City Housing Development Corporation is hereby soliciting a Statement of  

Qualifications from qualified firms interested in providing architectural and engineering services  

for the design of a FEMA funded multi-family housing located at 8829 Apple Street.  

 

Interested firms may obtain a detailed Request for Qualifications by  

emailing courtney@mcdsllc.net  

 

No submittal will be accepted after 2:00pm CST, Mar. 31, 2020. 

 

Central City Housing Development Corporation 

2020 JACKSON AVE, Suite #200 

NEW ORLEANS, LA 70113 

 

mailto:courtney@mcdsllc.net

